
 
Yay! It’s the summer holidays! 
 
Perhaps you are going away on holiday, or to 
a summer camp, or to visit relatives …  
or maybe you’re going to build a den in the 
back garden or kick a football all summer.   
 

 
 

Wherever you go and whatever you do we know that lots of 
you will enjoy reading over the holiday break.  Whatever kind 
of books you like – adventures books, joke books , sport 
books - we want you to get CAUGHT READING this 
summer.  We would love you to send us in pictures of 
yourself reading a book.  
 
Email us in a picture of you and your book before the end of 
the summer holidays and you will be entered into a draw for 
a prize.  

 
 
There will also be a special prize for the most crazy and funny  
CAUGHT READING photo.  Use your imagination and surprise 
us with all the unusal places you can read a book - on a roller 
coaster… up a tree … by torchlight under the stars.   
 

Remember  
 
1 The picture has to be of you. 
2 The picture should show you reading. 
3 Make sure your parents give you permission! 
4 Email in your picture to Fossalibrary@gmail.com  
5 Don’t forget to tell us your name and class. 
6 Be creative and have fun reading. 
7 Send your picture to us by Wednesday 26th August. 

 
 
Good luck getting caught and have a FANTASTIC summer.  
 
See you in the library in September. 
______________________ 
The Library Committee 
 



 
	
   


